
April 13, 2001

Mr. Gary Van Middlesworth
Site Vice-President
Duane Arnold Energy Center
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
3277 DAEC Road
Palo, IA 52324

Dear Mr. Van Middlesworth:

We have received the enclosed Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA)
correspondence dated January 26, 2001, transmitting the FEMA final exercise report for the
October 18, 2000, full-scale emergency planning zone exercise at the Duane Arnold Energy
Center.

No deficiencies were identified during the exercise. However, three Areas Requiring Corrective
Action (ARCA) were identified and subsequently corrected during the exercise and closed.

We fully recognize that any corrective actions to be implemented may involve parties and
political institutions which are not under your direct control. Nonetheless, we expect that
assistance, if appropriate, will be extended.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s
document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).

Sincerely,

/RA/

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Plant Support Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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See Attached Distribution
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cc w/o encl: E. Protsch, Executive Vice President -
Energy Delivery, Alliant;
President, IES Utilities, Inc.

Robert G. Anderson, Plant Manager
K. Peveler, Manager, Regulatory Performance
State Liaison Officer
Chairperson, Iowa Utilities Board
The Honorable Charles W. Larson, Jr.

Iowa State Representative
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